
AICC updates:

• Working on planning/securing funding for a polar 
early career training cruise on Sikuliaq in 2023
• Ship-based Arctic Science capability is strong:

• Healy  successfully reached the North Pole this 
summer (3rd time the Healy has reached the pole, 2nd 
time unassisted)

• Sikuliaq continues to demonstrate its capability in ice 
– Spent several weeks in pack ice for AMOS (ONR) 
mission, and is still(!!) out in the Beaufort Sea 
conducting CTD surveys, multicoring, and servicing 
moorings

• USCG planning science focused deployment for 
Healy every other year (2024 - Arctic West) due 
to high demand to accomplish many other 
mission taskings

Photo Credit: Deborah Cordone USCG Aux


